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Pebblehill Problems 

Our County Councillor Helyn Clack ,chaired a meeting with residents from Pebblehill  & 
Parish Councillors to seek some clear strategy to significant issues of concern on the 
damaged embankment & the long outstanding drainage problem at the lower end of the 
road. Helyn had adopted the problems to progress & Senior SCC Engineers participated 
in the meeting . 

Disabled Set Down / Pick up Bay North of Station 

Andy Needham has completed surfacing of the bay which is ready for use.  The Parish 
Council are grateful for his contribution to the community in the absence of such facility 
available on the station forecourt which is in private ownership. 

Alternative Bus Route during Network Rail Closure of Line 

The North Downs Committee Secretary is in contact with Network Rail & GWR to 
endorse their support for the change of route to improve safety for passengers. SCC 
Highways are required to make referral to the Police before any implementation. Helyn 
Clack has been requested to check progress.  

Bus Stop Proposal North of Level Crossing 

As for above item North Downs Secretary is to liaise with Network Rail. 


